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Friday 30th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

The school is an exceptionally quiet place at the mo-

ment and this will continue for another four weeks. 

While all the teachers are energised by a different 

methodology of teaching, we all miss the hustle and 

bustle of having students present. We look forward to 

having the Year 12 students back on 16th August. For 

everyone else, it’s online learning for another four 

weeks at least, which has been mandated by NSW 

Health and Education authorities.   

Really important aspects of this time for parents to rein-

force with their children include: 

Staying connected with friends and family albeit via an 

online platform.  

Getting daily exercise. 

Get outdoors for a period of time to enjoy our beautiful 

surroundings and current fantastic weather conditions. 

Use the time between lessons to get away from the 

screen and have a stretch or a few star-jumps. At least 

do not continue staring at a screen. 

Try and find the positives in each day and things for 

which to be grateful for and try not to dwell on the 

negatives of this situation. A positive attitude will make 

all the difference to how this time in our lives will affect 

us. 

If your child is finding the going tough please get them 

to reach out to one of our school psychologists or a 

trusted teacher. 

glynda.blomson@reddamhouse.com.au  

or jacinta.lynch@reddamhouse.com.au  

Some of our teachers have been sharing what they are 

doing in class and that which has excited them. An ex-

ample is from Science in Year 8 with Mrs Lowery on 

flower dissection.  

I watched this and found it fascinating and engaging. 

I’m sure her students did as well. 

https://drive.google.com/file/

d/1PRixZaTfvKMeE4IkVBmIkIZRFgFY1UYv/view?

usp=drive_web 

The Art Department is loving the work that their stu-

dents are producing and I include some of the work of 

which they are excited. Mrs Symonds shared a collec-

tion of the 'Year 11 Landscape Continuous Line Draw-

ings’ which blew her away.  
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Ms Bambach’s Year 7 Visual Arts students are learning 

about portraits. They have been looking at portraits 

online from this year's Archibald Prize and completed 

some imaginative writing in response to these portraits. 

They described who they thought the person in the 

painting was using clues like their clothing, pose and 

setting.  

Below is Olive Begg's (7R) beautiful interpretation of the 

painting "Apprentice - self-portrait with Papa K" (2021) 

by Mathew Lynn.  

The loud fireworks make a booming crack every 4 sec-

onds, igniting the inky black sky with a plethora of col-

ours like a blank canvas, suddenly splashed with paints. 

The noise fills the ears of the huddled mass surrounding 

us. 

Everyone else seems to be moving, like the bustling 

streets of New York, not like they are at an amusement 

park fair. But it’s okay because I have my best friend 

next to me. My partner in crime. We have escaped our 

busy lives filled with work and corporate dinners and 

have decided to flee our demanding lives momentarily 

- just for a day to take a trip down memory lane and 

visit an amusement park. - Olive Begg 

I loved the message that went out to all our Middle 

School students from their Judiciary this week: 

“I hope the first week of online learning is going well 

and everyone is safe. I just wanted to inform everyone 

of the Judiciary's plan for this term. The Judiciary wants 

to make our time online as enjoyable and fun as possi-

ble, which is why we have organised for Wednesday’s 

to have a different theme each week. This Wednes-

day's theme, in honour of the current Tokyo Olympics, is 

‘Olympic Day’. Students and teachers are encouraged 

to show support for their favourite Olympians and 

country, by wearing the appropriate colours or show-

ing off flags and banners. 

We will keep you all updated on the upcoming themes 

over the next few weeks. Have a great week and stay 

safe everyone,”  

Most classes have been taking some time out to watch 

important Olympic Finals in swimming. The whole 

school watched Tia Hinds, HSC Class of 2020, playing in 

the Women’s 7s Rugby Team against Japan on Thurs-

day. They play again today against America and will 

compete in the Quarter-Finals this evening at 6:30 pm. 

As a school, we are extremely proud of Tia and are 

hoping the team goes all the way. Go for gold, Tia, you 

are a star. 

Have a great weekend and week ahead, keep posi-

tive and try to find appreciation in all the wonderful 

things we do have and try not to dwell on what we cur-

rently don’t have. 

Dave Pitcairn 
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We would like to remind students about the  Composi-

tion Competition 2021. More information and registra-

tion can be found at this link (https://forms.gle/

ZKebwCCSCBWhGGC16), with entries closing on Au-

gust 11.  

All our students are encouraged to submit their original 

music, and their individual and classroom music teach-

ers are available to assist in any way.  

ATTENTION YEAR 12:  

I am continuing to send you emails directly regarding 

necessary and informative details regarding applica-

tion and the like. Please read these. UAC news today 

has the following information regarding Webinars: 

UAC Digital 

The next few weeks are packed with webinar topics 

such as Social Sciences and Arts, EAS, Scholarships, 

Law, Pathways and a replay of our Mental Health ses-

sion. 

View webinar dates and register to attend 

Our Let's Chat series of webinars are also available to 

view via our YouTube channel. 

Catch up on the Let's Chat webinar series 

It could be useful to log on to these. 

YEAR 12 FURTHER USYD EVENTS AND INFORMATION: 

Open Day | Saturday 28 August  

Students can immerse themselves in University life, 

meet experts in their field and learn about study and 

admission options. Hosted on the Camperdown / Dar-

lington Campus and Online between 10am - 4pm.  

Register your interest for Open Day  

EVERYTHING IN AUGUST: 

Dentistry and the Bachelor of Oral Health  

Online Wed 4 August 4-4.30pm AEST 

Hear about our dentistry and oral health degrees and 

your potential career path. Oral health therapists are 

an integral part of the dental health team of practition-

ers and a profession in their own right. 

Mega Maths Day  

Fri 6 August, 9am-2.30pm, Year 9 – 10 students 

This day of hands-on STEM activities has been designed 

to inspire students and showcase a variety of disciplines 

and careers where maths can take them. $22 per stu-

dent, teachers free. 

Science student panel and Q&A  

Online Wed 11 August 4-4.30pm AEST 

Join us to hear from our current Science students about 

what they are studying. Learn how studying science or 

mathematics may be different to studying other sub-

jects and get some tips for the HSC. 

ARTiculate Talk Series: Agrippina the Younger  

Online Tue 17 August, 12-12.45pm AEST 

How does an ancient historian approach the study of a 

personality in the past? This talk concentrates on differ-

ent skills, methods and evidence used in understanding 

Ancient Rome's Agrippina the Younger. 

Join The Drop Bears Robotics Team | Information Ses-

sion, Sat 21 August 

We are looking for high school students with a passion 

for engineering to join a team of like-minded peers 

dedicated to furthering their STEM skills in the First Ro-

botics Competition. 

YEAR 10: 

A reminder that we have cancelled work experience 

for this year due to the latest covid outbreak. You and 

your parents should have received an email regarding 

this last week.  

CAREERS NEWS 

MUSIC NEWS 
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Years 7 - 12 

Reddam House Art Competition  

 

A postcard serves as a metaphor for visual communication that traverses time and 

space to connect people with each other.  

 

Subject Matter: How are you experiencing isolation? What do you miss and long 

for? Has this situation changed your art?  

Your postcard will express a hope, a wish, a view through your favourite window, a 

landscape or person you cherish or a state of being. It can be anywhere on the art 

spectrum from realism to pure abstraction.  

 

Materials and Size: You may use any materials available to you. Your work must be 

standard postcard size which is A6.  

148 x 105mm.   

 

Submission: To submit your postcard you need to email it to  

laurellen.symonds@reddamhouse.com.au  

On the back of the postcard write your Name, Year Group, Title, and Brief           

Description. You need to photograph both sides of your postcard. 

 

Entries Close: Friday 27th August - Week 6, Term 3. 

 

Winning Entries: Students who enter will all receive cultural colours for each entry. 

You may enter up to 3 postcards. Winners will be announced in the newsletter and 

prizes will be delivered. 
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Reddam Jewish club will be online for the next few weeks. Here are some of the zooms you can join. 

If it has any baking you sign up and do a contactless pick up and then join the zoom.  

- Shabbat Shalom - 
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Art in Paradise 2022!  

 Hamilton Island Art Retreat 
8th April –  12th April 2022 

Limited Places Available 
 

Hamilton Island Art Retreat is an exclusive Art Retreat which is open to Elective Art students or students  

who are passionate about art who may not currently study art as an elective subject. Hamilton Island is  

one of the most magnificent destinations in Australia and Reddam House students are fortunate to be  

able to have the opportunity to work with the artist in residence and attend a private art lesson in the  

studio space on the island. The students will be involved in a range of workshops daily at different vantage  

points around the island such as drawing, watercolour, environmental sculptural and photography. This is  

an unparalleled experience to be able to create artworks in such a tropical and lush environment.  

Students will receive their own extensive art kit, full of materials for the trip. Students will stay in beautiful  

accommodation with full access to the beach and water sports.  

This is a must do experience for all artists! 

 

For more information, Itinerary and to Sign-up for an experience of a lifetime. 

contact: laurellen.symonds@reddamhouse.com.au  
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